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Hello Millner School families, 

Our final week of Term 1! A huge thank you to Miss Chantal, Miss Megan, Mr Afu and Mr
Paul for all their help in making our 2 weeks of swimming calm, predictable and well-

organised. Thank you to Wagaman Primary for the loan of their bus in helping us
transport students. A massive well done to the Royal Life Saving team for their explicit
teaching of swimming skills and their high standard of care towards our students and
staff. I have been amazed at the incredible growth in swimming skills and water safety

knowledge demonstrated by our students from Transition-Year 6. 

No Parking in pick up/drop off zone
A very firm reminder that you are NOT ALLOWED to park in our pick up/drop off zone.
You need to park in designated parking spots if you wish to leave your car and drop off

your child to their classroom. 

Our School goals for 2024: 
These are our 2 goals for the year!

By the end of 2024, all students attending school more than 60% will show growth of 1
stage in their Meaningful Maths assessments

Our staff and some very dedicated parents have been helping us produce 7 class sets
of Maths games so that our students have access to high quality mathematical learning

that is hands-on, at the start of Term 1. A special thank you to our support staff for
their commitment to getting this finished by today!

By the beginning of Term 4 in 2024, there will be a growth of 15% in student survey
responses to the question ‘There is an adult at my school who cares about me and

knows me well’
Our leadership team have been strategically planning professional learning during staff
meetings on explicit teaching that can be done around the concept of a ‘trusted adult’. 

These goals have been created using the responses from surveys completed this year,
our own student achievement data in 2023 as well as staff feedback. We feel confident

that by addressing and achieving these 2 goals, we will positively impact our student
outcomes.  

As always, please pop into the front office if you need to chat about your child’s
learning, provide feedback or just say hello. 

Noella Goveas, 
Principal



UPCOMING EVENTS

Term 2 starts
Tuesday 16 April

Last day of Term 1
Friday April 5th

Cracker Cup
Tuesday 30 April

School Photos
Tuesday 7th May

Book Fair
Monday 20th- 31st May















Student Absences
Please contact the Front Office if your

child/ren will be away.
email: 

admin.millnerps@education.nt.gov.au
phone:

7923 0333
or our web page:

https://www.millnerprimary.nt.edu.au/

ATTENDANCE AND ENROLMENT


